
 
 

Student Led Conferences 
 Student Led Conferences are today and tomorrow.  Please let me know if you forgot your 

time or can’t make it. 

Harvest Party 
 Our classroom Harvest Party will be on Thursday October 31.  This is a harvest party 

NOT a Halloween party.  Students are NOT to dress up.  We have one treat coming in.  If you 

would like to send treats, plates, napkins, or a drink for the harvest party please let me know as 

soon as possible.    

Multiplication 
 We are starting to learn multiplication of one digit by two, three and four digits and two 

digits by two digits.  PLEASE DO NOT teach your child the standard algorithm.  We will get 

there but I first need everyone to understand what we are doing and why.  I don’t want them to 

just learn a procedure.  I have included a paper that shows open arrays and partial products 

which is what we will be working on first.  If you would like me to explain it to you I am more 

than happy to.   

 

Important Dates 
• Parent Conferences - October 23, 24 

• No School – October 25 

• Harvest Party – October 31 

 

What we are learning 

Math ELA Science 
Multiplication 

 

IXL C.1, C.2, C.3, C.4, C.5 

Imagine Math 

  

Warm-up: Metaphors 

Writing: Informational Essay 

Spelling: NO SPELLING 

THIS WEEK!  

Language: Verbs 

IXL: B.1, G.2, Q.1, JJ.6 

 

The Birth of Rocks 

 

We will finish our Election 

2023 unit after Nov. 5. 

  

My students 
are worth  

WHATEVER  
it takes! 

Spence Rodgers  
  

 

 

Mrs. Shaw   

Phone: 877-1151 

Email:  ashaw@sd288.org 

 

October 23, 2024 
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